
I am in favor of plan A for congressional redistricting because it puts Jackson and Josephine counties 
together.  Many social and medical providers collaborate in these two counties and I think it is important 
to keep them together to protect the integrity of current care for residents in these communities.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lauri Hoagland 
1217 Park St 
Ashland, Oregon 
97520 

 


